
 
 

 

NOVEMBER 8, 2024  

 

TO:           Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Mike Holscher 
Segment Product Manager—Air Terminal Units 

SUBJECT:     ATU Hot Water Coils—Price Increase Notification 
  
 

 

 

As a result of supplier increases, we will be implementing a list price increase on three and four-row hot water 
coils on all Air Terminal Unit models effective December 2, 2024. Three-row coils will have a list price increase 
of 25% and four-row coils will increase 35%.   
 
We recommend that you begin applying this increase to all of your quotes for projects that will be released 
after the December 2nd effective date. All previously discounted projects will be honored through the expiration 
date of the Discount Authorization. 
 
We appreciate your understanding of these price adjustments and thank you for your partnership. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


